
 

16th March 2020  

 

 

This brief newsletter is to let you know that the Extraordinary Meeting and 

the lecture by Prof Cynthia Burek due to be held on 17th March 2020 at 

7.30 p.m. in Lecture Theatre 137 of Liverpool John Moores University, 

Byrom Street, L3 3AF have been cancelled.  

 

LGS Council Members are closely monitoring developments in relation to 

the COVID-19 pandemic and there will be a further newsletter giving an 

update on the LGS fieldwork programme which is due to begin in May 

2020.  

 


